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I just wanted to state that I am of the opinion that the current abortion laws should not be changed to allow
 abortions right up until the date of delivery.  The government sanctioned (and often funded through Medicare)
 killing of infants should have no place in our society.

Leanne Thomas

Submission No. 1282 
Received 30 June 2016




